
Permissions	for	use	of	Venues	
	

   malcolm Scott <mal@malcolmscott.org>  
   24th May 2016 at 8:59   
 
 June   
     
 It would be a delight to host events by the Charity, Butterflies Memory Support Group, in the theatre space at Kardomah94 for the following 
events during 2017.     
     
 Made in Hull    - 2 day exhibition and launch of project                                 Late January or February TBC   
     
 Routes and Roots - Performance and rehearsal with Exhibition    
 2 days and an evening                                                                                   Date in June TBC   
     
 Tell the World  - Interactive workshop with SKYPE                                       Date in November TBC   
     
 The exceptional work you undertake supports the those living with the condition, their carers and families/friends. You also provide vital 
information to the wider community through your activities around the City.   
     
 If there’s anything that I can do to support the application please let me know.    
     
 To support your application, any fees that would normally apply will not be charged and should be regarded as support in kind from K94, 94 
Alfred Gelder Street and/or the Kardomah Donor scheme.  Assume, say, £500 plus VAT.   
 
     
 
 Mal   
 07831 365 390   

	
	
	
	



	
	

   Club House Secretaries <theclubhouse65@yahoo.co.uk> 
   Today at 15:16  
  
 Hi June,  
 A date in September is fine.   
 Please give as much notice as possible so that other club users are aware and can be invited along, it 
sounds like a great event.  
 
 Regards   
 Carole  
 
    
 The Secretaries  

 The Club House Community Centre   
 Elm Avenue  
 Garden Village  
 Hull HU8 8PZ  
 01482 708104  

	


